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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

This week most children have completed assessments in reading, SPAG and 
maths. I have been really impressed with their positive attitude towards this 
and I have seen so many children working really hard to show what they can 
do- well done everyone. We will share the assessment information with 
parents before Christmas. 

A representative of the Royal British Legion                                                                            
visited today and asked me to pass on their                                                                  
thanks to everyone who bought poppies and                                                                     
merchandise. This raised £363.14 for the Poppy                                                         
Appeal. 

I can’t believe that December has come around                                                               
already and it’s now beginning to look and                                                                                                                           
sound very Christmassy around school. The                                                                              
dates for all Christmas performances are on this                                                          
letter – you won’t need tickets to come along to                                                                
those. I’m also sending out dates for a Christmas                                                                    
craft session for each class where you can come                                                                     
along, have a drink and make a decoration with                                                                             
your child. Please reply to the Dojo message for                                                           
these to let us know if you can attend so that we                                                                       
know how many people to expect. If you would                                                                            
like your child to have Christmas dinner on                                                                    
Thursday 14th please sign up on Arbor even if                                                                             
you have free school meals so that the kitchen                                                               
staff have an idea of numbers.  

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 13th Dec – First swimming 
lesson for Class 4 

Thur 14th Dec – Christmas 
dinner and Christmas jumper 
day 

Thur 14th Dec – F2 trip to the 
library 

Christmas Performances… 

F1 Mon 18th 2.15pm and Tue 
19th 9.15am 

F2 Mon 18th 9.15am 

Class 1 and 2 Wed 20th 2.15pm 
and Thur 21st 9.30am 

Classes 3,4,5 and 6 Tues 19th 
1.30pm at St Thomas church  

Thur 21st Dec – Class 
Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec – last day of term! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 1  with an 

amazing 99% attendance! 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

A huge well done to the children who were chosen for celebration assembly 

this week… 

Y1: Eva and Alfie  Y2: Kohan, Tristyn and Lacey                                                

Y3: Lukas and Tamseel                                                                                     

Y4: Aleyah and Nicky  Y5: Daisy and Lainey  Y6: Freddie and Liam 

Congratulations to Class 6 who were our most 

regular home readers this week.                                                                                        

Our house point winners are SAPPHIRES 

 

                      

 

 

 


